
 

DPS Pool and Chemical Feeder Systems - $12,000 

 The City of Toledo pools require the addition of chlorine to the water to maintain a 

safe swimming environment for users 

   

 This is currently done manually, allowing for inconsistent application and human 

error 

 

 The purchase of chemical feeder systems will automate this operation, making us 

better able to maintain a safe and healthy chemical balance in the water 

 

 The automated feeders will also save money by reducing the overall use of chlorine 

 

 This investment is also recommended by the Lucas County Health Department, and 

will assist us in being more compliant with regulations. 

 


